

GRAYMOOR • P.O. Box 301 • Garrison, New York 10524 888-720-8247 • www.AtoncmentFriars.org

May 2024

2 - 262

Dear Ms. Romano,

Thank you for your recent gift (04/18/2024) works of the Franciscan Friars of the Atonement.

in support of the Mission and charitable good

Your generosity enables me and my brother Friars to follow St. Francis's call to: "Heal wounds, unite what has fallen apart, and to bring home those who have lost their way." Your support allows us to bring hope to those who have lost hope and remind them Christ loves them – even in their brokenness.

Because of you, Friars are able to care for the sick; assist those in need; provide respite and spiritual healing; and aid those in recovery as well as those still suffering with addictions. At our Holy Mountain Franciscan Retreat Center and in parishes, schools, hospitals and ministries across the country and around the world, Friars are able to follow in the footsteps of Jesus and St. Francis because you too followed their examples and were kind and generous.

Through our ecumenical work, our Friars have worked tirelessly toward peace and unity by trying to reconcile the differences between Christians and those of other faiths. Through your support, we've helped so many of God's lost children find their way back to the Church.

Throughout the month of May, we honor Mary, the blessed mother of Jesus, as well as Our Lady of Atonement, asking Her to protect you and your loved ones. We also celebrate all the women who have encouraged us in our journey of faith. You and your special intentions are in our prayers.

May God bless you and keep you and your loved ones in his loving care,

Father Bob Wannen, 5.4.

Fr. Robert Warren S.A. Spiritual Director

Offering: Graymoor Today Newsletter